Adam Turner

From: Jo Ann Tilghman <grannyjoproducts@aol.com>
Sent: Thursday, October 5, 2017 8:38 AM

To: Adam Turner

Subject: Chappy Cell Tower

Hello and thank you for taking the time to serve on the Commission and read the letters you receive.

I am writing in regards to the Chappy cell tower. Why this has become an issue is beyond me. | cannot help but wonder
if those in opposition to the tower would also have been against giving up their whale oil famps when electricity and
telephone poles were proposed for Chappy.

As you may have guessed, | am in favor of the tower....for personal reasons but primarily for safety. Most of this past
summer we had minimal land line use at our home (we have two land lines). There was so much noise on them that out
of necessity we needed to use our cell phones.....when we could get a signal. We had Verizon come three times to
address our land line issue.

| hope you will approve the tower,

Thank you,

JoAnn Tilghman
Chappy




